
Dear Parent/ Guardian 

On Sunday, March 15, 2020, the U.S. Centers for Disease Control (CDC) 
recommended events attracting over 50 people to be canceled or postponed for at 
least eight weeks as the U.S. battles with an increasing number of COVID-19 
cases. In light of these recommendations, we have decided to postpone First Holy 
Communion scheduled for April 25th.  We do this with heavy hearts but with the 
anticipation to re-schedule in the near future.  

We will give you at least an eight-week advance notice before we reschedule, 
allowing you time to make plans for this wonderful sacramental event.  

This year’s students and you have been a pleasure for all of us here at St. David the 
King to work with, and prepare for their First Holy Communion. We will continue 
to hold all of you in our prayers as we cautiously continue the days ahead of all of 
us. Please hold us in your prayers. 

Peace and God Bless, 

Nanci 
 
Nanci Bachman 
Director Lifelong Faith Formation 
St. David the King 
1 New Village Road 
Princeton Junction, NJ 08550 
609.275.7111 ext. 311 
nbachman@stdavidtheking.com  
 
 


